EmbodyDance Community Council Meeting

September 18, 2014, after dance on Thursday, at Wild Oats on Cerrillos.

Attending: Kim (prospective new CC member), M Schere -Dow, Raphael, Sunflower and Sunny
(observers from dance), Ana Gonzales Biele, and Guthrie Miller (minutes taker)

Consensus Statement read.

Agenda decided.

1.

Signage for dance. Ana discussed new signage by Scott Shuker. Some of the wording was
revised. These will now go back to Scott. They are in the dropbox for inspection.

Marketing. Raphael is handing out cards around circle after dance. He has contacted the
Reporter, which should be putting us in on-going events. Raphael proposed a regular add on
the back page of the Reporter. He will report back on the price. The calendar of Pasa Tiempo
was mentioned. Sunflower does graphics and volunteered to make some graphics for display
in local coffee shops, etc (Need contact info for Sunflower).

Ruth. Raphael called Ruth. She is considering retiring. In addition to her accounting role, she
serves as registered agent for the non profit. Raphael has talked to Ellen Shapiro as a possible
replacement, should Ruth choose to step down. Raphael will continue dialog with Ruth.

Budget shortfall. This began with a discussion of the Angel Fund. Right now this is being
replenished with donations only and is not being taken out of the cash drawer. Guthrie
reported back from the Board meeting that through July 31 Ruth is reporting an operating
loss of $4800 for the year 2014. This is serious!

Tee shirts. We had agreed at the previous CC meeting to give away the remaining tee shirts,
and Guthrie, M, and Raphael agree to take portions to do this. Guthrie gave away his at the
“Cashless Yard Sale” held at the CCA. It seemed a very effective way of dialoging with
members of the Santa Fe community about EmbodyDance. Raphael has the remainder.

Doug Webb. It was decided that John Meade’s issues with Doug should be reworded and
taken directly to Doug as constructive feedback to someone who has contributed a lot of
energy to ED over the years.

New Council members. Kim said she would like to be on the council. Right now her work
schedule is 9a to 4p Monday through Friday. Hopefully we will see more of Sunflower and
Sunny.

Next meeting. It was agreed that the next meeting will be at 5p before dance on Thursday
October 2, on the patio in front of the dance space. Ana agreed to be the facilitator. In
conversation with one other person who attended this meeting, Ana will decide upon the
agenda for the next meeting and post it in the dropbox.



